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Date: Thursday, April 17, 2025

To: Her Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council

First Name: Ray

Last Name: Bourner

Phonetic spelling of first and/or last name: BOR-ner

Phone Number : 

Email: 

I live outside of Saskatoon: No

Saskatoon Address and Ward:
Address: 225 Avenue B North
Ward: Ward 2

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable): Riide Holdings Inc

What do you wish to do ?: Submit Comments

What agenda item do you wish to comment on ?: commercial-to-residential property tax ratio

Comments:
Dear Mayor Block and Members of Saskatoon City Council,

I am writing to strongly urge Council to reconsider a commercial-to-residential tax ratio of 1.88:1.
There are other, lower options presented to Council that would better reflect a better balance for
the businesses that are the backbone of our local economy.

I would also like to respond directly to Councillor Jeffries' comment on the March 26 Council
Meeting that he has not heard any concerns from Saskatoon businesses regarding the 1.88:1






